
Tattingstone Good Neighbour Scheme

Annual General Meeting

Thursday, 4thAugust 2022 at 11.15am

Tattingstone Village Hall

The Public are welcome and encouraged to attend. It is an 
opportunity for you to find out exactly what the Tattingstone Good
Neighbour Scheme offers. 

We are continually looking for more ways to improve and 
enhance our services and would welcome your suggestions.

There will also be an opportunity for you to join our team as a 
Committee Member or Volunteer. It is vital we increase our 
numbers to keep our services running.
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